
-----Original Message—————
From: Allen Kool [mailto:akool@quantum5x.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2003 2:06 PM
To: Carl Huie **
Subject: Experimental approval J1 l $ 7—- 02 ~W

Dear Mr. Carl Huie
As per our telephone conversation today. We have concluded our testing on the earlier
lower power iteration of the wireless microphone. This unit is presently at a testing lab

for FCC certification. We will, with your approval now be testing, developing and
demonstrating a unit with higher output power and other modifications for use by FOX,

ESPN and Turner. The locations of the venues for testing are unknown at this time.

I look forward to your approval

Sincerely

Allen Kool

President & CEO


